THE DALAI LAMA

January 4, 1991

Dear Hon'ble Shri Mulayam Singh Yaday,

The Kalachakra Initiation at Sarnath has been successfully concluded
yesterday, and | would like to thank you and your Government for their
generous assistance and cooperation in making the two-week event a

Suceess.

The District authorities made untiring efforts in providing necessary
facilities to the pilgrims drawn fromy many parts of the world. The
arrangements during this Kalachakra Initiation have been one of the finest

that I have observed so far.

It is my hope that the just concluded Kalachakra event will not only make a
small contribution in bringing about greater religious harmony but also
towards promoting peace in the world.

I thank you and the people of Uttar Pradesh once again for their assistance.

With my prayers and good wishes for the New Year.



